
 
 

 

 

DISRUPTION TO TRAFFIC – Amesbury Urban Streets 
 

 

Notice is hereby given under Roads Act 1993 for temporary disruptions to traffic 

along the following roads: 

 

 

Location: Argyle Street 

 Blakely Street 

 Muscat Street 

 Dundas Street 

  

Reason: Council is undergoing road rehabilitation works. 

 

Duration: Work on these Amesbury Urban roads is expected to commence 1 

February 2023 for approximately 8 weeks. 

 

Detours: Detours will be clearly sign posted and short delays may be 

experienced while under traffic control. Local access permitted. 

 

Please be patient - Council apologises for any inconvenience and appreciates 

your co-operation, we strive to ensure the work is undertaken as safe and 

efficiently as possible with minimum disruption to all concerned. 

 

 

If you require further information please telephone Council’s Office on 

69530911. 


